
 

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

     

studentcouncil@loretobalbriggan.ie

Updates  from  your  Student  Council

This is your Student Council here to give you our monthly update to keep you informed on 
what we are working on.

A lot of our meetings so far this year have been spent organising the 1st, 3rd and 5th Year 
elections. Alongside this we have secured important dates within the school calendar such 
as this year's St. Vincent de Paul Day on the 13th of December.

Keep an eye out for the school leggings which we worked on last year and are now available 
to purchase in McFadden's.

We understand the issue raised by students regarding the inconvenience of the current Irish
Rail Times. We discussed as a council options, including a student petition, however it seems 
this issue has been resolved. Yay!

Some of the things we are working on for next month include working with senior management 
on the tuck shop , a book swap between students moving into TY (current 3rd Years) and 
those moving into 5th Year (current TYs) for the end of the year and we are currently setting 
up our digital noticeboard.

If you have any other ideas please let us know through our email -
studentcouncil@loretobalbriggan.ie or through our suggestion box. A reminder that this is 
located on our noticeboard in Mary Ward. Do not hesitate to let us know ideas you may have
as all our work is done to benefit the whole of the student body.


